Dear Jim and Pat,
I thought you might like to have some news from Haweii
for the Agondonter. All goes well here on the Big Island. We
are turning many new people orn to the book., So Bmany people are
ready here. We were thinkimg the other night that in terms of
percentage wise these islands have the largest populatien of
Urantia Beek readers om the planet. We do a lot of teaching and have
8 very active study group both here in Hile and on the other 'side
of the Island at Devid's house. .
My heert is still warmed by the memories of the Conference
in L.A, last year, We are all looking forward to the next omre.
Tell anyone in the brotherhood whe is coming to Hawaii te look
us up.
In the Father's service,
Marian Parry Salme




